
PUBLIC WORKS MEMORANDUM  
#8-2021 

 
 

DATE:  Feb. 22, 2021 
 
TO:           Honorable Mayor Meredith Leighty and City Council Members 
 
THROUGH: Heather Geyer, City Manager 
 
FROM:         Kent Kisselman PE, Director of Public Works  
   
SUBJECT:   CR-22 – Assignment of Contract from Veris Environmental, LLC to Denali Water  
             Solutions  
 
 
 
PURPOSE 
To consider CR-22, a resolution assigning the 2021 Wastewater Treatment Plant: Biosolids 
Removal, Hauling and Disposal contract to Denali Water Solutions. 
 
BACKGROUND 
Veris Environmental, LLC is a waste management company located in Limon. The company is 
under contract with the City for the removal and disposal of biosolids from the Wastewater 
Treatment Plant. 
 
On Feb. 8, 2021, Veris Environmental, LLC informed the City that it had been acquired by Denali 
Water Solutions. Due to the acquisition, it is necessary for City Council to assign the existing 
contract to Denali Water Solutions. 
 
Council originally approved the contract with Veris on Jan. 25, 2021, through Resolution No. 21-
10 for the amount of $300,000. 
 
BUDGET/TIME IMPLICATIONS 
There are no financial or time impacts to the City. 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
Attached to this memorandum is CR-22, a resolution that, if approved, would assign the City’s 
contract with Veris Environmental, LLC to Denali Water Solutions. 
 
STAFF REFERENCE 
If Council members have any questions, please contact Kent Kisselman, Director of Public Works, 
at kkisselman@northglenn.org or 303.450.4005. 
 
ATTACHMENT 

1. Acquisition announcement 
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SPONSORED BY: MAYOR LEIGHTY                                
 
COUNCILMAN'S RESOLUTION     RESOLUTION NO. 
 
 
No.                CR-22     _____________________________ 

Series of 2021      Series of 2021 
 
A RESOLUTION CONSENTING TO THE ASSIGNMENT OF THE CONTRACT BETWEEN 
THE CITY OF NORTHGLENN AND VERIS ENVIRONMENTAL, LLC TO DENALI WATER 
SOLUTIONS 
 
 BE IT RESOLVED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF NORTHGLENN, 
COLORADO, THAT: 
 

Section 1. The City Council hereby consents to the assignment of the Professional 
Services Agreement dated January 25, 2021, from Veris Environmental, LLC to Denali Water 
Solutions for the 2021 Wastewater Treatment Plant Biosolids Removal, Hauling and Disposal 
services. 
 

DATED at Northglenn, Colorado, this ____ day of _______________________, 2021. 
 
 
 

      
MEREDITH LEIGHTY 
Mayor 
 

 
 
ATTEST: 
 
 
      
JOHANNA SMALL, CMC 
City Clerk 
 
 
APPROVED AS TO FORM: 
 
 
      
COREY Y. HOFFMANN 
City Attorney 
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